B/N Seacole, Mary

Mary Seacole: a select list of material in the National Library of Jamaica

AUTOBIOGRAPHY

Seacole, Mary

Wonderful adventures of Mrs. Seacole in many lands; edited with a preface by W. H. Russell.
London: Blackwood, 1875
(N.B. Cannot be copied)

Seacole, Mary

Wonderful adventures of Mrs. Seacole in many lands; edited by Ziggi Alexander and Audrey Dewjee
Bristol: Falling Wall Press, 1984. 247p
(Revision of the 1875 edition)

Seacole, Mary

Jamaican Nightingale; edited by George Cadogan Stratford, Ont.: Williams-Wallace Publishers, 1989. 187p. (Revision of the 1875 edition)

BIOGRAPHY

Browne, Diane

An angel of mercy

In First aid; by Peggy Campbell

Kingston: Ministry of Education, Youth and Sports, c1980 p.18-32
(A reader for children)

Black, Clinton Vane

Mary Seacole
<u>In</u> Living names in Jamaica's history
<u>Kingston</u>: Jamaica Welfare, 1943 p.10-14

BIOGRAPHY

Phillips, T. S.

Mary Seacole: the story of a Kingston girl. Kingston: s.n., 1932. 26p.

Roberts, Adolphe

Mary Seacole: a radio script Kingston: Radio Unit, University of the West Indies, 1951. 6p.

ARTICLE

Morris, Maurice O'Conner. Me mini, or, A mingled yarn (London : Harrison, 1982. 1p.)

ARTICLES

Bell, Christine. Mary Seacole: Nurse Courage ("Sunday Gleaner" Magazine, September 16, 1979 2p.)

King, Anita. Mary Seacole ("Essence", March - April 1974)

Scott, Thea. The identity of Mrs. Seacole: a little yellow woman. ("Daily Gleaner", February 5, 1938. 1p.)

Seivewright, Mary. The Florence Nightingale of Jamaica ("The Jamaican Nurse" Vol. 1 no. 2, December 1961 p. 8-9; 23-31)

Sibley, Inez K. Mary Seacole: an early Jamaican heroine. ("Sunday Gleaner Magazine", December 1, 1963 2p.)

Stewart, K. Jamaica's Florence Nightingale ("Daily Gleaner", August 29, 1939. 1p.)

Walcott, R. A. Of Mrs. Seacole: remarkable deeds of a Jamaican woman ... what she did during the Crimean War. ("Daily Gleaner", July 7, 1905)

Wortley, Mrs. The life of Mary Seacole. ("Daily Telegraph" and "Guardian", December 18, 1911)

MISC.

Notes on Mary Seacole; compiled in the West India Reference Library. 1958

PHOTOGRAPHS

Mary Seacole before the Crimea (Portrait)

Mary Seacole depicted by Punch

Bust of Mary Seacole by Count Gleicher

Mary Seacole's hotel in the Crimea - Drawing

Medals presented to Mary Seacole for work done in the Crimean War Centenary Service at the grave of Mary Seacole at Kensal Rise, London, 1981

> Compiled June Vernon Deputy Director April 1995

BOOKS & ARTICLES ON MARY SEACOLE IN THE WIRL

BOOKS & PAMPHLETS

1. SEACOLE, Mary

J836

Wonderful adventure of Mrs. Seacole in many lands, edited by W. J. S. with an introductory preface by W. H. Russell ... "Times correspondent in the Crimea". London, Blackwood, 1857.

2. PHILLIPS, T. S.

Pam B Ja Sea

Mary Seacole .../Kingston, n.d./ (Jamaicans who have made good ... No. 1.)

- 3. BLACK, Clinton V.
 /Short account of Mary Seacole/
 (In Living names in Jamaica's history.) 1946. p.10-14.
- 4. MORRIS, Maurice O'Connor

Memini: or A mingled yarn ... London, Harrison, 1892 p. 97

5. SCOTT, Thea

The identity of Mrs. Seacole: "A little yellow woman" (In the Daily Gleaner 5th February, 1938)

6. ROBERTS, W. Adolphe

Mary Seacole: a radio script broadcast on Radio Jamaica for UCWI, 2nd August, 1951.

7. SIBLEY, I. K.

Mary Seacole: an early Jamaican heroine (In Sunday Magazine. 1st December, 1963, p. 12)

8. STEWART, K. Mrs.

Jamaica's Florence Nightingale (In the Daily Gleaner, 29th August 1939)

9. WALCOTT, R. A.

Remarkable deeds of a Jamaican woman ... What she did during the Crimean War 26th July, 1905

10. WEST INDIA REFERENCE LIBRARY

Notes on Mary Seacole: compiled in the West India Reference Library. 12/8/58

11. WORTLEY, Mrs.

The life story of Mary Seacole (In Daily Telegraph and Guardian 18th December, 1911)

This article by Mrs. Wortley of Hope Gardens, won the David Henderson's Prize.

12. An article on the estate of Mary Seacole (In Jamaica Gazette 1881, p. 482

THE THE PART OF TH

MARY SEACOLE: a list of material in the National Library of Jamaica

AUTOBIOGRAPHY

SEACOLE, Mary

Wonderful adventures of Mrs. Seacole in many lands; edited by W. J. S., with an introductory preface by W. H. Russell London: James Blackwood, 1857

BIOGRAPHY

BLACK, Clinton Vane

Mary Seacole

(In Living names in Jamaica's history. Kingston: Jamaica Welfare Ltd., 1946 page 10 - 14)

PHILLIPS, T.S.

Mary Seacole: the story of a Kingston girl. (Kingston, s.n.), 1932.

ARTICLES

BELL, Christine

Mary Seacole: nurse, courage (In Sunday Gleaner Magazine, September 16, 1979 page 7)

KING, Anita

Mary Seacole (In Essence, March - April 1974)

SCOTT, Thea

The identity of Mrs. Seacole: a little yellow woman (In Daily Gleaner, February 5, 1938)

SEIVWRIGHT, Mary

The Florence Nightingale of Jamaica (In the Jamaican Nurse, Vol. 1 No. 2, December 1961 page 8 -9 and 23 and 31)

SIBLEY, Inez K.

Mary Seacole: an early Jamaican heroine (In Sunday Gleaner Magazine, December 1, 1963) NATIONAL LIBRARY OF JAMAIC.

STEWART, Mrs. K.

Jamaica's Florence Nightingale
(In Daily Gleaner, August 29, 1939. Letter to Editor)

WALCOTT, R. A.

Of Mrs. Seacole: remarkable deeds of a Jamaican woman... what she did during the Crime and war. (In Daily Gleaner, July 7, 1905. Letter to the Editor)

Wortley, Mrs.

The life story of Mary Seacole.

(In Daily Telegraph and Guardian, December 18, 1911)
This article was the winner of the David Henderson
Prize.

OTHERS

ROBERTS, Adolphe

Mary Seacole: a radio script broadcast on Radio Jamaica for UCWI, August 12, 1951.

WEST INDIA REFERENCE LIBRARY

Notes on Mary Seacole: compiled in the West India Reference Library. August 12, 1958.

PHOTOGRAPHS

Bust of Mary Seacole Portrait of Mary Seacole
Marker of Grave in London restored in 1973.

compiled aug. 25, 1981

MATICALAL TROADY OF TAMAICA

BIBLIOGRAPHY - those located

- 1. SEACOLE MARY: Wonderful adventure of Mrs. Seacole in Many lands. edited by W. H. Russell B92 Ja or J836
- 2. PHILLIPS, T.S. PAM B. Ja. Sea.

Mary Seacole: Jamaicans who have made it good.

- 3. BLACK, Clinton: Short account of Mary Seacole. -"In Living Names in Jamaica's History. PAM 920 JA B/A
 - 4. Scott, Thea The Identity of Mrs. Seacole A little yellow Woman. In the Daily Gleaner 5/2/38 in B/N
 - 5. SIBLEY, I.K. Mary Seacole an early Jamaican heroine.
 B/N
 - 6. STEWART, K. Mrs. Jamaica's Florence Nightingale in B/N
 - 7. Walcott, B.A. Remarkable deeds of a Jamaican Woman... What she did during the Crimean war in B/N
 - 8. WORTLEY, Mrs. The life story of Mary Seacole in B/N
 - 9. An article on the estate of Mary Seacole (in Jamaica Gazette. 1881 p.482.
 - 10. The Jamaican Nurse Article by Mary Seivwright page 8 Dec. 1961 and extract from Biography on page 8 June 1961 issue.

Two main sources - Biography and T.S. Phillips.

Black, Clinton V.

Living names in Jamaica's history. Kingston, Jamaica Welfare, 1943, 24p.

Campbell, Peggy

First Aid/An Angel of Mercy. Kingston. Ministry of Ed. Youth & Sports. 32p.

Phillips, T.S.

Jamaicans who have made good. - Mary Seacole. Kingston N.E. 26p.

Secole, Mary

Wonderful Adventures of Mrs. Seacole in Marylands; edited by WJS London, James Blackwood, 1857. (now revised by Ziggi Alexander)

ARTICLES

edited Jalling Tree Press 19

Bell, Christine

Mary Seacole - Nurse Courage.
In Sunday Gleaner Magazine Sept 16, 1979. 2p.

King, Anita

Mary Seacole. Essence March-April, 1974.

Morris, Maurice O'Conner

Memimi or A Mingled Yarn. London, Harrison, 1892. 1p.

Scott, Thea

The identity of Mrs. Seacole: "a little yellow woman". Daily Gleaner. February 5, 1938. 1p.

Sibley, I.K.

Mary Seacole: An Early Jamaican Heroine. Sunday Gleaner Magazine. December 1, 1963. 2p.

Roberts, W.A.

Mary Seacole. A radio script broadcast on Radio Jamaica for UCWI, August 2, 195-. 6p.

Stewart, K.

Jamaicas Florence Nightingale. Daily Gleaner. August 29, 1939. 1p.

Seivewright, Mary

The Florence Nightingale of Jamaica. <u>In</u> The Jamaican Nurse, vol. 1, no. 2, December 1961. Pages 8-9 and 23-31.

Walcott, R.A.

Mrs. Seacole: emarkable deeds of a Jamaican Woman ... What she did during

the Crimean War. Daily Gleaner. July 7, 1905.

10

Wortley, Mrs.

The Life story of Mary Seacole. Daily Telegram and Guardian. December 18, 1911. 4p.

West Indian Reference Library. Notes on Mary Seacole. 2p.

Copy of Mary Seacoles Will.

Webb, J.V.

Notes on Mrs. Seacole (in London) 2p.